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19th September 2019 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

Harvest Festival 

 

On Thursday 3rd October we will be celebrating our Harvest Festival during Collective Worship. 

 

As in previous years, we would like to make a donation of Harvest Festival gifts to Jimmy’s, which is a local 

registered charity that aims to provide welcoming, warm and safe accommodation throughout the year to 

anyone who would otherwise be forced to sleep rough or in a vulnerable environment.  More information about 

Jimmy’s can be found at www.jimmyscambridge.org.uk.  

 

If you would like to make a donation, please send it in with your child.  The following items would be greatly 

appreciated: 

 

 Canned items such as soup, fruit, vegetables, meats (eg corned beef, hotdogs, tuna) 

 Snacks – crisps, biscuits, chocolates, cakes, sweets, etc 

 Teabags, coffee, drinking chocolate, fruit squash 

 Cereal 

 Salt and pepper 

 Cooking sauces (eg for pasta) 

 Custard powder, gravy powder 

 Cooking oil 

 Ketchup, mayonnaise, brown sauce 

 Jam, peanut butter, chocolate spread 

 Long life milk or milk powder 

 Rice, pasta, spaghetti 

 Herbs and stock cubes, stuffing mix 

 Sugar and sweeteners 

 

Please do not send out of date, fresh or perishable food items. 
 

Thank you for supporting this worthwhile charity; Jimmy’s has been very grateful for our support in previous 

years and we are looking forward to continuing to support at our Harvest Festival this year. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

(Mrs K Giddings) 

RE Co-ordinator 
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